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Humboldt County Administrative Office
c/o Measure Z Funding
825 FifthStreet

Re: Letter in support of Measure Z Funding for F Street in Eureka

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a concerned citizen of the Rosewood Neighborhood
and I am writing this letter in support of Measure Z funding because I feel that improving the safety of F street
depends on this funding.

I moved up from Santa Rosa,  Ca, four years ago to a charming 1920s house on F Street. I love everything about my
house and neighborhood. But, I am sad to say that in these four years I have seen a tremendous increase in traffic
and SPEED in our beloved street. Getting in and out of my driveway, onto F street, makes me anxious about my
safety, especially during the  “rush hour.”
The noise created by speeding traffic, way above the 30 mph, rivals the freeways of Santa Rosa. But, what concerns
me the most is how dangerous it has become not only for drivers but for walkers and children going or coming from
school. I have witnessed so many close calls that I do not allow my grandchildren to use the front gate because I fear
for their safety. More than once I have gone out of my yard to stop the traffic so that a youngster can cross the street
safely.
We, as interested Neighboors of F Street, have come together to form “Slow F Street Project” and put up signs to
remind drivers they are not in a highway, but signs are not enough.

We are in desperate need of safety improvements on F.   Don’t wait until someone is killed to install a traffic light. 
If traffic is being diverted to our street then the needed safety precautions must be installed.

Please grant the funding for Measure F. The safety of all who transit F Street depends on it.

Sincerely,

Patricia Regla
F Street resident

Sent from my iPad
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